
Edimax Technology Co., Ltd. 
No.278, Xinhu 1st Rd., Neihu Dist., Taipei City, Taiwan 

Date: 11/24/2020 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The letter grants authorization for representative of D-Link Corporation to apply the new 

FCC ID : KA2WAT185A1 for a change in identification. This authorization applies to 

Edimax Technology Co., Ltd., FCC ID: NDD9578222003, granted on 11/12/2020. The 

equipment is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the device. The 

original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 

representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Client’s signature:        
Client’s name / title  : Tracy Cheng/ Senior Specialist 
Telephone Number: 886-2-77396639 
Fax Number: 886-2-77396887 
Email: tracy@edimax.com.tw  
 

anitachang
印章


